April 2, 2025

SAC Meeting Minutes

In Attendance - D’Arcy Morris-Poultney - Parent

Belinda Oxner — Community Member

Charmaine Willis - Staff

Tyler Rutledge - Principal

Gina Kokoska — Guest

Principal’'s Report:

85%meeting.

New Business -

Shared Math Fact Fluency Data collected at the end of Term 2.

Our Healthy Promoting Schools Grant funded the school presentations
by
Julia Tynes.

The African Heritage Museum held on February 28™ was an enormous
success.

February was Registration Month.

New Provincial Code of Conduct will be implemented soon.

Proposed using SAC Funds for class trips.

We are looking at discontinuing the use of X and are determining the
platform to which we would switch.

The changes to the new SAC Guidelines were discussed, which could
allow us to expand our SAC Membership.

We discussed the roles of the SAC vs. the PTO.

For our final SAC meeting, we will send an invite to parents to attend if
they have interest.



Next Meeting - TBD



